
 

 

 

Video Visits with Primary Care Physicians 
now available for patients through MyChart  

 
 

 

 
 
JHAH announced it has accelerated the launch of Video Visits. The 
service operates on the MyChart secure patient portal to offer face-
to-face appointments with a JHAH Primary Care physician. In 
addition, JHAH announced temporary changes in the opening hours 
of Walk-in Care Clinics. The clinics will close at 6:30 p.m., effective 
March 25. Those who require emergency care are advised to go to 
the Emergency Department. 

 
Visit the Video Visit webpage to learn about MyChart Video 
Visit, or to schedule a Video Visit 
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https://www.jhah.com/en/about-mychart/mychart-video-visit?utm_source=Blast_Email&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Video-Visits-Mar-24-En

